Meadgate' PTA presént the
Pumpkin ball!!
Thursday 1st November 2018

As the numbers of children at school have increased
significantly these last few years, we have decided to
have separate discos for Key Stage One and Two again.

Come in your best Halloween outfits, but can we'please
ask for NO clowns! Prizes for the best dressed!! Also a
pumpkin carving competition- details to follow!!

Key Stage One Disco will start at 4.30pm. Pick up time is 5.30pm.
Key Stage Two Disco will start at 5.45pm. Pick up time will be 7.1 5pm.

The cost is £2.50 per child. These prices are in advance up until Tuesday 30th October or after
that and on the night it will be £3.50 per child - which includes all drinks and a bag of sweets.
Further sweets and savoury snacks can be purchased on the night, but don’t bring more than £2

spending money!

We will need a few parent helpers to help at each disco, so if you are available to help, please
indicate below which disco you can help at and we will get back to you asap. However, for safety
reasons (limited space), parents are unable to stay unless a designated helper.

Please note that we will not be giving out wristbands ahead of the disco this time.
Many thanks for your support as always :)

Please pop this SIGNED form and payment into the PTA postbox outside of the office, marked for
the attention of the PTA by Tuesday 30th Oct for the reduced price. Yy
Name of Child 1:

....................................................................................................................... Year....ooooeeeeeeeeeeeennnn,
Name of Child 2:

..................................................................................................... Year

Name of Child 3:

Year.. ..o,

Special needs:

..................................................................................................................................

BIIEM cvscvriin it monmpe s esions b s e e et Parent/Carer
If you can help at either of the discos, please print your name, contact telephone number or email
address below and which disco you can help at and we will be in touch:

If any parent’s of children with special needs wish to attend, you are very welcome to stay.



